From: Boyle, Tony (Councillor) Sent: 28 October 2015 11:12 To: McLucas, Steve Subject: Fwd: Hillview Avenue housing proposal. H-BU12
Good day Steve. Please treat this as a formal objection.
Kind regards.
Tony
Tony Boyle
Councillor for Broxburn, Uphall and Winchburgh Ward
West Lothian Council
Sent from my iPad
Begin forwarded message:
From: Gerry Doherty  Date: 26 October 2015 20:09:12 GMT  To: "Boyle, Tony (Councillor)" < Tony.Boyle@westlothian.gov.uk > Subject: Hillview Avenue housing proposal.
Dear Tony, As a resident of for the last thirty three years. I would like to oppose the councils proposal to erect housing on the small piece of greenbelt to the North of Hillview Avenue.
This small piece of grassland is an area enjoyed not only by locals but by other residents of Broxburn where they can walk their dogs in a safe environment. Local children also make use of the area and my own children and now my grandchildren enjoy the safety provided with only one quiet access road to cross.
The area is one of the few green areas around and small haven for flora and fauna.
I would appreciate it if you could take this into consideration when any planning application arises.
You sincerely

Gerry Doherty.